
























































From: dana paterson

To: Records
Subject: The dam
Date: Tuesday, 8 September 2020 1:53:30 PM

CYBER SECURITY WARNING — This message is from an external sender — be cautious, particularly
with hyperlinks and/or attachments.

I’'m writing this email to let you know I strongly disagree with the proposed dam in the
channon gorge. We need to be thinking forward not repeating the same over and over.
let’s slow the rapid demand by allowing every house to rent the garage, tent in the back,
extra showers, the list goes on. it’s time for the land that holds us so well even under great
duress to get some love back. People are greedy and taking to much for themselves.

You are the voice for the people, so you need to listen to what we are saying, as we
obviously have to speek for the land we call home.

Dana











































































































































































































































































































